BSC: Change in time to hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 26 Mar 2020, Ben Thanh Service Joint Stock Company issued the Announcement No. 45/ 2020/ TB - BTSC on change in time to hold its Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

Name of issuer: Ben Thanh Service Joint Stock Company
Trading name: BSC

Address of headquarter: No. 390 Nguyen Cong Tru – Cau Ong Lanh Ward – District 1 – Ho Chi Minh City

Tel.: (028) 3 914 0932 – Fax: (028) 3 914 0934

Ben Thanh Service Joint Stock Company announced the change in time to hold its Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

· Time to hold the Meeting as announced: 30 Mar 2020

· Record date for the Meeting: 12 Mar 2020

· Time to hold the Meeting (after changed): the Company will announced after making an official decision
· Reason for postponement of the Meeting: due to complicated evolution of coronavirus disease (COVID-19) in Vietnam, the Company postponed its Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 to carry out disease prevention activities, ensure safety for its managers, employees and shareholders;
· Other contents of the Meeting are unchanged.
